
 

 

 

 

 

12th July 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am writing with reference to the tuition your child has been receiving in-school through The Tutor 
Trust. This is extremely important tuition, and we are keen to ensure we maximise this opportunity. 

Research conducted by The Tutor Trust demonstrates that in order to be most effective, a pupil must 
attend a minimum of 12 hours of tuition. Due to the summer holidays starting 16th July 2021, your 
child will not have reached this minimum threshold. Therefore, to supplement their tuition, the Tutor 
Trust has arranged for one additional session week at the start of the school holidays.  

This lesson will take place week commencing 19th July 2021: 

• For Maths, the lesson will be on the time/day that your child usually has tuition in-school 

• For English, the timetable will be published on MS Teams 

In order to access this tuition session, your child will receive a link to their school email inbox, which 
they can access from any web browser, using their computer at home. They do not need to create an 
account. 

For safeguarding reasons: 

• An adult must be present at the start AND end of the tuition session to ‘check-in’ which 
involves simply confirming your identity to the tutor  

• The adult must remain in the home whilst tuition is ongoing, with no requirement for them 
to remain visible beyond the initial ‘check-in’ at the beginning and end of tuition  

 
If you have any questions, please contact The Tutor Trust’s Senior Secondary Schools Coordinator, 
Cara Simm at cara.simm@thetutortrust.org.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs M. Henshaw 

Deputy Headteacher 
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